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		Foreign Minister Discusses Iraq - U.S. Relations, with U.S. Ambassador
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		Iraqi National ÿý INNA / Baghdad / Minister of Foreign Affairs Mr. Hoshyar Zebari, received on October 9, 2013, in the headquarter of

the ministry Ambassador of the United States of America Mr. Robert Stephen Beecroft .

During the meeting, they discussed Iraq - U.S. relations, and political and security situation in the country. They also discussed the

ongoing preparations for holding the upcoming legislative elections, and reviewed the program of the upcoming visit of the Prime

Minister to the United States of America and a number of issues of common interest in the forefront of that the political and economic

cooperation. The regional situation in the region has been discussed too.//End
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